
March 3, 2022



Agenda

• Welcome and Announcements

• Legislative Working Group Letter of Support for Zero Emission Electric 
Vehicle Related Legislation

• Question & Answer Session for Letter of Support

• Closing Remarks



Welcome and Announcements
Deputy Secretary Lewis, MDOT



Legislative Working Group Letter of 
Support for Zero Emission Electric 
Vehicle Related Legislation
Kevin Miller, ChargePoint, Legislative Working Group Chair



Question & Answer Session for Letter 
of Support
Kevin Miller, ChargePoint, Legislative Working Group Chair



Closing Remarks – Deputy Secretary Lewis

Next regularly scheduled ZEEVIC meeting:

March 16, 2022, at 2:00pm


